
March 17, 2025 
 
Dearest Patients, 
 
As you know, the decision of who I could refer you to has not come easily. My patients are like 
my family and as such, I want to make sure you are in good hands. Below is a list of 
ophthalmologists that I would recommend for follow-up care. Dr. Jeffries is located in Cobb 
County. Dr. Harris is located in South West Atlanta. Dr. Day is located on the east side of town. 
Patients can see them for routine care and monitoring of conditions such as glaucoma and 
cataracts. I have referred my own family to Dr. Woodard  for cataract surgery with fantastic 
results. My patients with corneal diseases and/or transplants would be in good hands with Dr. 
Lee. My glaucoma patients who require surgery would be in good hands with Dr. Wallace.  
 
Brian Jeffries, MD​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Eddie Harris, MD 
Comprehensive Ophthalmology​ ​ ​ ​ Comprehensive Ophthalmology 
2480 Professional Building​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Premier Eye Physicians 
2480 Windy Hill Rd SE Ste 400​ ​ ​ ​ 3890 Redwine Rd SW #212 
Marietta, Georgia 30067​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Atlanta, Georgia 30331 
678-262-4220​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 404-349-1115 
 
Me’Ja  Raquel Day, MD 
Comprehensive Ophthalmology 
1359 Milstead Road Northeast, Suite 103 
Conyers, GA 30012 
770-691-5176 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Lawrence Woodard, MD​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Dana Wallace, MD 
Cataract Surgeon​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Glaucoma Specialist 
Omni Eye Services​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Thomas Eye Group 
5505 Peachtree Dunwoody Road, Unit 300​ ​ ​ 6223 Roswell Road,Suite B 
Atlanta, Georgia 30342​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Sandy Springs, Georgia 30328 
404-257-0814​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 678.781.7359​  
 
W. Barry Lee, MD 
Corneal Specialist 
Eye Consultants of Atlanta 
3225 Cumberland Blvd SE #900 
Atlanta, GA 30339 
404-351-2220 
 
 
 
Tina Lucas-Glass, MD 
 


